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We are particularly looking forward to the May 21, 2014 MK Mueller workshop 
to be hosted by EWI Wichita chapter.  While several chapters throughout the 
country have utilized the seminar/workshop model as a fundraiser, it has not 
been done successfully by EWI Wichita.  We hope that we can begin to use this 
as our fundraising event to take some pressure off of our member firms, and 
raise the level of professional engagement available to us as a chapter.   We will 
be calling on all representatives to assist in making this 6-hour workshop a 
success.   Please watch your emails from me and from your director as that day 
approaches. 
 

We look forward to February 19th and firm night at Case New Holland.  What a 
great opportunity to visit such a well-established global manufacturer!  Make 
your reservations to attend and be a part of this exciting event.  For those of us 
office types, be sure to grab some comfortable shoes to help enjoy the tours 
available to us that evening.    
 

Are you LinkedIn - or are you like me, kinda – sorta, I think so?  March will 
give you the opportunity to get the details and learn from those who use this 
communication and networking tool to further their exposure to other 
professionals.  March’s evening event (remember March is Fundraising month) 
will be hosted by Tracy Lucas and her High Touch team of professional 
communicators.  Watch for details as the evening approaches. 
 

Once again, thanks to all members of EWI Wichita that makes this a dynamic 
and exciting organization in our community.  It is truly inspiring to be a part of 
such a great group of community leaders.   
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Here we are in February…the short but sweet month.  The 
EWI schedule is filling up with exciting opportunities for 
us to advance our CAREERS, COMMUNITY, and 
CONNECTIONS. 
 

January began the EWI Wichita Wine & Web Tradition.  
As part of our commitment to Professional Development, 
we hope to offer webinars on diverse subjects to prove our 
commitment to life-long learning.  Thanks to all  who are 
working diligently to establish and grow this program that 
is vitally important to the continued success of EWI.  Look 
for another great webinar opportunity coming up soon!   
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Member Firms... 
 

Allen, Gibbs & Houlik, LC 
Associated Integrated Marketing, Inc. 
Berry Companies, Inc. 
Carolyn Sayre’s Fine Jewelry 
Catholic Charities, Inc. – Diocese of Wichita 
Center for Health and Wellness 
Cessna Aircraft Company 
CNH America 
Commerce Bank 
High Touch Technologies 
Hyatt Regency Wichita 
imageQuest 
Integrated Facilities Group 
J.P. Weigand & Sons, Inc. 
Juhnke, Campbell and Associates 
Kansas Health Foundation 
Kansas Strong…The Kansas Oil & Gas  Res. Fund 
Loft at 420 
Make-A-Wish Kansas 
Meritrust Credit Union 
Murfin Drilling Company, Inc. 
Ponca Products, Inc. 
Professional Engineering Consultants, PA 
Professional Mechanical Contractors, Inc. 
Right at Home 
Sasnak Management ** 
Schaefer Johnson Cox Frey Architecture 
Sedgwick County Zoo 
Spirit AeroSystems, Inc. 
Star Lumber & Supply, Inc. 
Sunflower Travel 
TCK – The Trust Company of Kansas 
The Specialists Group 
Total Printing Solutions ** 
United Way of the Plains 
Wells Fargo Advisors 
Westar Energy, Inc. 
Wichita Children’s Home 
Wichita Metro Chamber of Commerce 
Wichita Marriott 
Wichita State University 
Wichita State University Foundation 
Wichita, City of 
  

*43 Member Firms* ** New Member Firm 
*43 Representatives* 
*6 Additional Representatives* 
*18 Life Members* 

 

Life Members… 
  
Ann Brady 
Peggy DiStefano 
Donna Eastwood 
Gaile Garner 
Jean Hedstrom 
Deborah Hobbs 
Jamie Hunt 
Donna Jestmore 
Beverly Jones 
Susan Leasure 
Julia Lee 
Barbara Lisenby 
Marg McAdams 
Diana McLeod 
Marlane Morris 
Sandra Richardson 
Marilyn Richwine 
Vicky Sanders 
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Who We Are…… 

February Birthdays… 
 

  Holly Hatten 2/11 

  Donna Jestmore 2/14 

  Mary Farrar 2/25 

  Peggy DiStefano 2/26 

2 | Page 



ewiwichita.org 

EWI Corporate Offices / 515 South 700 East Suite 2A / Salt Lake City, UT 84102 / Toll Free:1.877.4EWI.NOW / Phone:801.355.2800 / Fax: 801.355.2852 

online: ewiconnect.org     email: ewi@ewiconnect.com 
 

Wichita Chapter Monthly Newsletter February 2014 

EXECUTIVE WOMEN INTERNATIONAL 
WICHITA CHAPTER 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2014 
 
 
  
  

Meet in Visitor Center 6:00 pm 
Dinner  6:30 pm  
Meeting & Plant Tour 7:00 pm 

  
RSVP TO YOUR EWI REPRESENTATIVE 

  
*ON ARRIVAL INFORM SECURITY YOU ARE WITH EWI 

  
CASE NEW HOLLAND PLANT 

3301 S. HOOVER ROAD 
WICHITA, KS  67215 

 

Marilyn worked with Airlift from its beginning and led it through the 2006 games.  Rhonda started working 
with Airlift in 1995 and now leads the program.    
 
The awards took place in Beverly Hills, CA on January 17th, and were part of the 11th annual Living Legends of 
Aviation awards produced by the nonprofit Kiddie Hawk Air Academy. 
 
HERE’S THE BEST PART:  Rhonda and Marilyn were presented the award by actor Harrison Ford!  We 
are proud of you Rhonda and Marilyn! 
 
 

EWI Wichita Representative & Past President Rhonda 
Fullerton and EWI Wichita Life Member & Past President 
Marilyn Richwine were honored recently with the 
Aviation Legacy Award for their work coordinating Cessna 
Aircraft’s Citation Special Olympics Airlift.  
 
Cessna’s first Special Olympics Airlift began in 1987 when 
130 Cessna Citation owners flew nearly 1,000 athletes and 
coaches to Special Olympics games in South Bend, IN.  
The program matches volunteer pilots and plane owners 
with Special Olympics athletes in need of transportation. 
 
 

Member Firm/Representative/Executive News 

EWI Wichita February Meeting 
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EWI Wichita 
Calendar of Events At-A-Glance 

Chapter Meetings: 
 

February 19, 2014 
Case New Holland Firm Night 
Location:  Case New Holland HQ 
 
March 19, 2014 
Professional Development – LinkedIn 
Location:  High Touch HQ 
 
April 16, 2014 
EWI Fundraising Event 
Location:  Wichita Marriott 
 
****************************************** 

Board Meetings: 
Meetings begin at 11:30 a.m. 

 

March 14, 2014 
Location:  Allen Gibbs & Houlik 
 
April 11, 2014 
Location:  Center for Health & Wellness 
 
May 9, 2014 
Location:  Wichita Marriott 
 

****************************************** 

Professional Development: 
 

February 25, 2014 
Wine & Web - “Worksite Wellness 101” 
Location: IFG 
Time:  5:30-6:45 p.m. 

 
****************************************** 

Community Outreach: 
 

March 13, 2014 
United Way “GIV” Program 
Location: UW GIV Warehouse 
Time:  5:30-7:30 p.m. 
 

 

February Meeting Menu 
 

Catered by Olive Tree Catering 
 
Leafy salad with pears, toasted almonds &  
      Gouda cheese (Walnut dressing) 
 
Chicken Oscar with asparagus, crabmeat, & 
      béarnaise sauce 
 
Potato Pie 
 
Roasted Vegetables 
 
Rolls, butter, tea & coffee 
 
Chocolate Hazelnut Charlotte 
Cheesecake with Fresh Berries 
 

 

EWI Mission Statement 
  

Executive Women International (EWI) 
brings together key individuals 

from diverse businesses for the purpose of: 
promoting member firms; 

enhancing personal & professional development, 
and encouraging community involvement.   

 



ewiwichita.org 

EWI Corporate Offices / 515 South 700 East Suite 2A / Salt Lake City, UT 84102 / Toll Free:1.877.4EWI.NOW / Phone:801.355.2800 / Fax: 801.355.2852 

online: ewiconnect.org     email: ewi@ewiconnect.com 
 

Wichita Chapter Monthly Newsletter February 2014 

 
Professional Development Schedule – Watch For More Details!  

 
 2/25/14 Professional Development “Wine & Web” (see flyer, next page) 

  Time:  5:30-6:45 p.m. / 5:45 p.m. - Webinar Presentation to Begin 
  Location:  IFG, 125 S. Washington 
  Webinar:  “Worksite Wellness 101” (Shelly Rich) 
  RSVP:  atelford@scz.org or Angela Telford at 266-8208 
   
 3/19/14  Monthly Meeting - LinkedIn Professional Development Seminar 
 
 4/24/14  Professional Development “Wine & Web” 
  Time:  5:30-6:30 p.m. / 5:45 p.m. - Webinar Presentation to Begin 
  Location:  Sedgwick County Zoo, 5555 N. Zoo Blvd, Cargill Learning Center 
  Webinar:  TBD 
  RSVP:  atelford@scz.org or Angela Telford at 266-8208  
 
 05/21/14 Monthly Meeting – “Shift Happens” (MK Mueller) 
  Workshop – “Eight Practical and Powerful Steps to Success” 
  Beginning Times:   
     Breakfast Session: Registration/Breakfast:  7:30 a.m.; Program:  8:30 a.m. 
     Midday Session:  4 Hour Workshop:  10:00 a.m. 
  Location:  Hyatt Regency 
  Note:  Breakfast/morning meeting; will replace regular monthly meeting 
 
 6/18/14 Monthly Meeting –Investing Professional Development Seminar 
  (Richard Campbell)  
 
 
 

EWI Wichita Professional Development 
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“Save the Date” for EWI Corporate 
Professional Development: 

 
Webinar:  

The No Rules Way: 
Business Strategies to Network Smarter, Not Harder 

Tuesday March 4 - 3:00pm ET 
  

2014 Spring Conference 
April 24-26, 2014  

Northern Quest Resort & Casino 
Spokane, WA  

  
 2014 LCAM  

September 10-13, 2014 
Crystal Gateway Marriott 

Arlington, VA 
 

 
 The Wichita Chapter will once 
again participate in Wild West 
Forum, to be held June 27, 28 and 
29th in Omaha Nebraska.   In 
attendance will be The Omaha, 
Colorado Springs, Denver, Kansas 
City, and Des Moines chapters.   If 
you have interest in chapter 
leadership, this is a great way to 
meet leaders from several other 
chapters , discuss best practices, 
and exchange ideas.  Please  let 
Jennifer Stephens, Star Lumber & 
Supply, know if you have interest in 
attending.    
  

 

Wild West Forum 

mailto:atelford@scz.org
mailto:atelford@scz.org
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Worksite Wellness 101 
 

This NEW, class offered by the Worksite Wellness Health Educator at the 
Sedgwick County Health Department has three goals: 
 

1.  Discuss why worksite wellness is important 

2.  Introduce the 7 C’s to a comprehensive worksite wellness program 

3.  List resources to help you succeed! 
  

 February 25 – EWI Professional Development “Wine & Web”  

        5:30 pm – 6:45 pm           

        5:45 webinar presentation to begin 

        Location - IFG, 125 S. Washington, Suite #200 
             (It is the building just south of Ribbit Computers) 

        For directions that evening, please call Sherri's cell – 833-1170.  

        RSVP: Please!  Angela Telford at atelford@scz.org or 316.266.8208 
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About the Center for Health & Wellness: 
The Center for Health & Wellness, Inc. (CHW) is a community-based full service health care center located at 2707 East 21st St. 
(three blocks west of Wichita State University on 21st Street).  The clinic provides a number of services onsite including primary 
care services; pediatrics; OB/GYN; behavioral health services; substance abuse services; disease and chronic illness management 
programs; and wellness and prevention services.  CHW is also a patient-centered medical home which allows us to provide 
improved access to care as well as making sure the patient is involved and informed about their health care.  The mission of our 
health center is to provide high quality healthcare, while maintaining a focus on health education and prevention.  CHW is 
currently accepting new patients. Please call 316/691-0249 to schedule an appointment today.  

 
 

Continuing Leadership Development - Center for Health & Wellness 

 When asked the question….“What are you doing to ensure you continue to 
grow and develop as a leader?,”  Ms. Lovelady responded: 
  

“The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others” is a famous quote by 
Mahatma Gandhi that represents the essence of leadership.  Leadership equates to service.  
Service is at the core of successful leadership.  It is imperative that a leader sees themselves as a 
role model that is directly involved with those that are being lead.  A great leader is able to 
connect, inspire, motivate and dig trenches with those that are following them.  Service and 
leadership are intrinsically dependent on the other. 
 

I consider myself a leader that is a member of the team.  Not the most important member, but the 
one that will step forward when needed on behalf of the team.  My leadership style is 
collaborative yet empowering. It is important to me that those being lead feel engaged.  Public 
health leadership is important because public health leaders are advocates for those in the 
community that are disadvantaged and at-risk of health disparities impacting their quality of life.  
There are issues involving political, socioeconomic, educational, cultural, religious, etc. that 
impact the overall health of the community and it is imperative that leaders are specifically 
trained to advocate on behalf of its citizens. 
 

In addition to serving those that I have the honor to lead, each year funds are designated for staff 
development and every employee has the opportunity to attend personal development trainings.  
I participate each year in leadership focused initiatives such as peer coaching/mentoring, 
leadership conferences/workshops, reading books about current issues in leadership, etc.  
Currently, I am participating in the Kansas Leadership Center’s Visioneering Health Alliance 
through the Kansas Health Foundation and the Sunflower Foundation’s Advocacy Fellowship 
Program. Both programs are allowing me reflect on my personal growth as a leader.  
 

Public health leaders are performing a service to the overall community.  They are providing a 
life-altering service to others – advocacy, education, protection, and empowerment.  “The future 
depends on what we do today” is another famous quote by Mahatma Gandhi.  The future of the 
health of mankind depends on the training and expertise of today’s public health leaders. 

 
 
 

 

Teresa Lovelady| 
President/CEO 
 
Firm joined in 2007 
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About Teresa Lovelady: 
Teresa Lovelady joined the Center for Health & Wellness as President & CEO in March 2011.  Teresa has been a medical patient 
at the Center since 2003 and served as a consumer board member since May 2009.  She brought a wealth of experience to the 
board as a patient and as a professional in the mental health field.  Previously, Ms. Lovelady served as the Vice President of 
Prevention and Advocacy at the Mental Health Association of South Central Kansas.  Teresa has served on many taskforces, 
coalitions and committees including National Mental Health America, Visioneering Wichita, African-American Coalition, the 
Boys and Girls Club of South Central Kansas, WSU, Wichita Public Schools (several site councils and PTO’s), SRS’ statewide 
review of disparities in the child welfare system, and COMCARE in addressing needs of disadvantaged persons, particularly 
children.  Teresa has demonstrated leadership and excellence by being a team player willing to negotiate and mediate for 
“win/win” situations and serving as a positive role model within the community.  Ms. Lovelady holds a Master of Social Work & 
Master Business Administration from Newman University. 
 
 
 

Executive Corner 
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marketing materials for our upcoming event; helping 
develop a brand for all of our documentation.  I can't 
wait for the board to share it with everyone! 
 
Jenny and I have also begun discussions with the Wild 
West Forum chapters regarding this year's 
meeting.  It's tentatively set for the last weekend in 
June, in Omaha.  This year we are including the 
additional chapters of Des Moines, Rochester, 
Minneapolis and St. Paul.  Des Moines has already 
confirmed they will be joining us.  We're looking 
forward to another great opportunity to connect with 
other chapters and share our experiences and learn 
from theirs! 
 
  
 

Hopefully everyone is digging out 
from the snow and looking forward 
to warmer temps!  January and 
February have been very busy 
months for me.  I have been working 
with the board and the professional 
development committee on 

Kim Weprin – 
Vice President/President Elect 

February 7, 2013 to corporate and for posting on the 
chapter website. 

Minutes of the December 2013 
board meeting were submitted for 
approval at the January 10, 2014 
board meeting held at Meritrust 
Credit Union.  The Minutes were 
approved.  Minutes of the December 
Board meeting were submitted on 

Davna Gould – 
Secretary 

Wichita Chapter Monthly Newsletter February 2014 

Active Member Firms (w/Reps) 41 
  (as of January 15, 2014) 
Active Representatives  47 
  (includes 6 Additional Reps) 
Life Members  18 
 
January Meeting Attendance: 
 

Reps   31 
Additional Reps    3 
Life Members    2 
Executives    6 
Guests     4 
 
Total Attendees: 46 

 
 

 

De Nelson – 
 Sergeant-At-Arms 
 

The February Sergeant-At-Arms 
report includes these pertinent 
figures:  

From Your EWI Wichita Board of Directors 

The February Treasurer’s report 
includes these pertinent figures:   

Charlene Dreiling – 
Treasurer 

Commerce Checking $20,381.92 

Meritrust Savings $5,169.12 

B/C/DP: 

Commerce Checking $1,070.39 

TCK Trust $50,768.17 

Total $77,389.60 

Remember to check the EWI website for monthly 
treasurer’s reports.  They are available after the 
monthly board meetings. 
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Night!  Please be sure to RSVP for the meeting in 
appropriate time (by this Friday) to ensure 
appropriate accommodations can be made.  
 

Looking into March we will have a Professional 
Development opportunity at High Touch on LinkedIn 
– focusing on how to utilize it both personally and 
professionally for best results. 
 

Looking ahead into May we will be venturing into new 
territory with bringing in a Nationally known speaker 
and work on promoting outside of our Firms to help 
raise funds for our scholarships.  This is an adventure 
that will only be successful with each and every one of 
us participating and help promote the event.   More 
information to follow soon!    
     
 
 
 

I hope my fellow EWI members have 
stayed safe in this recent snowfall.  I 
hope you are all as excited about our 
February Firm Night as I am.  Julie 
Roberts with CNH America LLC has 
been working very hard with her 
team to put together a great Firm 

Tami Barker – 
Program Director 

Pat Campbell – 
Director-At-Large (Foundation) 

 
The Reading Rally committee was scheduled to meet 
with the principal of Colvin Elementary, but she had to 
cancel.  We hope to get the meeting rescheduled very 
soon. 
  
 

The scholarships committee members 
will be able to send letters and 
applications to each of the city and 
surrounding area high schools very 
soon.  We are excited about the 
potential participation and are hoping 
for a good pool of scholarship 
candidates. 
 

From Your EWI Wichita Board of Directors (cont.) 

Sasnak Management–Paula Lamprecht  is the 
representative for Sasnak Management.  Paula joined 
Sasnak Management in January, 2012, as Executive 
Assistant to President, Jon Rolph.   Born and raised in 
Wichita, Paula attended WSU and WATC.  Her career 
background includes Oil & Gas Accounting, team 
management and non-profit work for Victory in the Valley 
and the Rotary Club of Wichita.  At Sasnak, Paula assists 
Jon in business, community and personal 
projects.  Sasnak Management is the Wichita based parent 
company for Carlos O'Kelly's and an Applebee's 
franchisee.  Through its restaurants and other holdings, 
Sasnak employs more than 4,500 people in Wichita & 
nearly a dozen states.  Visit them at www.carlosokelly.com 
& www.applebees.com  to learn more about this company. 
 

Total Printing Solutions–Lynne Smith is the 
representative and Allen Woolf is President and owner of 
the company.  This company has been in business since 
1979 and employs 19 people.  They not only offer printing 
services, but they also do signage, promotional products, 
and wearables.  Please learn more about this company by 
visiting their website at www.tpsks.com.  We are very 
pleased to welcome Lynne Smith back to our EWI Wichita 
chapter!  Lynne joined Total Printing Solutions in 
September 1, 2013 after selling her Above & Beyond 
Corporate Gifts to TPS. 
 

Elevator Speech Contest  - We will be awarding the 
winner of this contest a $50 gift card to Scotch & Sirloin. 
Thank you so much for participating!   
 

Don’t forget–it takes each of us reaching out to 
new recruits to grow our Chapter and strengthen 
the business value of membership for ALL firms – 
thank you!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Watch us  Grow – we are so excited to 
announce two new member firms this 
month!  The Missing Piece to our 
Puzzle membership drive is off to a 
good start – with two more pieces being 
added this month – Restaurant & 
Printing.  Many thanks to Lynne Smith 
for the design and marketing materials 
for our membership drive. 

Dawn Truman – 
Membership Director 

http://www.carlosokelly.com/
http://www.applebees.com/
http://www.tpsks.com/
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Dollars for Scholars Accessories Night has 
been moved up to April, complete with an 
informative Wine and Beer Tasting by Karl Larkin 
of Standard Beverage.  We are accepting gently 
used or new accessories.  We will also need small 
prizes (gift cards, tickets to games, etc) and Grand 
Prizes for a Message in a Bottle Game.  One Grand 
Prize will be a WSU Baseball Skybox Game with 10 
tickets and baseball food and drinks for 10, 
graciously donated by Dr. Bardo and WSU.  We will 
also have a virtual table that will be tax deductible 
that members and their guests can donate to for 
Scholarship Support of a Scholarship Recipient 
prior to or on the night of the April fundraising 
event. 
  
 Tickets will be sold and the 1st Quarter 
winner will be announced at the February, 
2014-meeting.  It’s not too late to GET YOUR 
“60/40 TAKE A CHANCE” TICKETS TO 
SELL TO FAMILY, COWORKERS AND 
FRIENDS, benefitting EWI of Wichita 
Operating Budget.  The EWI member that 
sells the most tickets each month will 
receive a fabulous prize!  
  
A portion of the proceeds from May’s Breakfast 
Meeting will also benefit Fundraising!  
  
The Fundraising Committee is very excited about 
these new Fundraising activities and hopes all of 
you will Participate!  Please don’t hesitate to ask if 
you have any questions. 
 
 
 

My committee and I will host the 
EWI Foundation fundraisers in 
March and April!  All members will 
be billed for the March meeting 
and those funds will benefit the 
EWI of Wichita Operating Budget.  
 
 
  

Jessica Emrick – 
Fund Raising Director 
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on the upcoming Professional Development seminar 
EWI will host in May and there is much work to do, for 
sure, but we are so excited about the prospect of hosting 
our first event of this nature featuring M.K. Mueller!  We 
have an awesome opportunity to show local business 
professionals more about our focus on Connections I 
Careers I Community.  It will be a pleasure to work 

with the entire chapter in making this event a successful 
one for our partners in the business community. 
 
Joan Rapp and I are also busy working on the guidelines 
for social media in hopes that we can submit them to be 
included in the standing rules for the chapter.  This will 
be important going forward to have guidelines and tools 
to pass on to the next generation of social media 
communicators! 
 
Keep an eye on the website as Marcia Miller has many 
things happening with the calendar, as well as a special 
events section that will be developed soon.  Thanks for 
all your hard work Marcia – we have an awesome 
website. 
 
As always, the newsletter has been a great source of 
information to the chapter and Denise Wickham was 
successful in getting the inaugural edition of the 
Executive Newsletter out to the reps for the official 
“handoff” to their Executives.   
 
I’m so proud of the work our group is doing for the 
chapter and I appreciate all the information and ideas 
we get from all of you.      

The Communications team met at 
Meritrust offices on January 31st to 
share information and ideas on how 
we can best utilize the tools we have 
such as the new website, social 
media, print media, etc. 
 
Much of our discussion was focused 

Debbie Pfingsten – 
Communications Director 

From Your EWI Wichita Board of Directors (cont.) 
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Did You Read the February Connect? 
 

If so, you could be eligible to be entered into a drawing at our January meeting! 
 

Here’s how it works:   
 
1. Print this page 

 
2. Enter your name here:   

 
3. Bring with you to the January meeting to be entered into a prize drawing. 

It Pays to Read the Connect! 
 

January Winner:  Davna Gould - Prize donated by Commerce Bank 
 

Sergeant-At-Arms Report: 
 
There were 31 Representatives, 3 Additional 
Representatives,  2 Life Members , 6Executives, and 4 
Guests for a total of 46 present at the January, 2014 
Chapter meeting.  With 32 member Firms represented, 
we had a 72% attendance record. 
 

Membership Report: 
 
Member Firms  41 
Firm Representatives   41 
Additional Representatives                6 
Life Members   18 
 
     Total Membership 65 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Board Report Recap 

Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Commerce Checking $20,381.92 
Meritrust Savings     $5,169.12 
 
B/C/DP: 
 
Commerce Checking     $1,070.39 
TCK Trust    $50,768.17 
 
Total  $77,389.60 
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United Way Give Items of Value (GIV) Program  
 

Date:  Thursday, March 13 
Time:  5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
Agency:  United Way--GIV Warehouse 
Address:  432 N. Washington (SE Corner of Central & Washington) 
Project:  Sort and count items for agency distribution from semi-truck of goods 
  
  The United Way Give Items of Value (GIV) Program accepts donated items from companies 
and offers them at no charge to nonprofits throughout the state of Kansas.  The United Way GIV 
program distributes $400,000 to $1 million worth of donated items each year to more than 100 
area nonprofits (including agencies not funded by United Way).  GIV partners with Good 360 to 
obtain donated products from national retailers.  
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Together We Can Make a Difference! 
 

EWI Wichita Group Community Outreach Ticker 
 

   Chapter Dollars Invested: 
          Reading Rally – 10/1/13                                    $3,429.03 
  

   Volunteer Hours Invested:* 
          Reading Rally – 10/1/13                     105 
          Botanica Illuminations Event – 12/19/13             41 
          WCH Gift Wrapping Event – 12/23/113                 14 
 
                 Total Volunteer Hours as of 2/1/14               160 
 

 *EWI Wichita Group Volunteer Hours Annual Goal = 1,000  

 

“Save the Date” Group Opportunities…..(Details TBA) 

April 3, 2014 – Ronald McDonald House  April 24, 2014 – Wichita Festivals 
 
May 21, 2014 – MK Mueller EWI Event       June 2, 2014 – Numana  

EWI Wichita Chapter Community Outreach 

March Group Community Outreach Opportunity 
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From left:  Patrick Goebel, Star 
Lumber & Supply; Terry Wiggers, 

Schaeffer Johnson Cox Frey 
Architecture 

Denise Wickham 
& De Nelson 

From left:  Pat Campbell, Pat 
Peppard, Karen Smith & 

Barbara Lisenby 

From left:  Mark Reed, Sedgwick 
County Zoo; Tami Barker & Ripton 

Melhado, Hyatt Regency Wichita 

Joan Rapp & Candace Parry 

From left:  Sherri Smith, Lisa Capps 
& Jeanetta Bolin 

From left:  Davna Gould, 
Kim Weprin & Holly Hatten 

Guest Speaker:  Robert Layton, 
City of Wichita 
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EWI Wichita Chapter Meeting – January 15, 2014 
New Firm & Replacement Representative Introductions 

Welcome to EWI! 

“Wine & Web” Professional Development @ TCK – January 23, 2014 

Clockwise from Upper Left:  Replacement Representative:  Fern Deshazer, Spirit Aerosystems; 
New Member Firm:  Kansas Health Foundation, Representative:  Candace Parry; 

New Member Firm:  The Loft at 420, Executive/Representative:  Pat Peppard; 
Replacement Representative:  Christy Suarez, Kansas Strong 

14 | Page 


